
DIXIE DOWNS RV RESORT 

 

To All Homeowners and Renters                                            17 March 2017 

 

     We, as the board of Directors for Dixie Downs RV Resort, are asking for ALL 

homeowners, renters and visitors to help us in trying to maintain a clean and safe 

park and facilities.  It is always fun to have our family visit and swim in the pool.  

In the winter months with all or most of the homeowners in residence the 

chlorine and PH balance in the pool is increased to accommodate the number of 

individuals swimming or using the hot tub.  In the spring when all the snowbirds 

go home, the amount of chemical used is reduced to cover the number of 

residents that are full time in the park.  When we have holidays or special events 

it is important to give a heads up so we can have the pool maintenance person 

increase the chlorine and the PH balance in the pool.  Sometimes during holidays 

and high use the pool becomes milky.  This is due to the number of individuals 

using the pool/ hot tub and not showering and etc.   

     It is necessary to have EVERY INDIVIDUAL sign in when using the pool.  This 

sheet is located in each restroom.   

     Any visitor that uses ANY of our facilities is required to fill out a GUEST 

REGISTRATION FORM.   

 

Dixie Downs Resort 

Board of Directors     


